2655 Oakstone Drive
Columbus, OH 43231
Phone: 614-865-3413

Fax: 614-865-9649

OAKSTONE COMMUNITY SCHOOL

July 1, 2024
Dear OCS Families,

This letter is to inform you that since you have a child that is of Kindergarten and/or First Grade level, he
or she will be required to have a vision and hearing screening prior November 1, 2024. OCS will provide
vision and hearing screenings on site during the month of October, at which time a from will be sent
home requesting permission. If you should have any questions or wish to have your child screening
privately, you may contact me.

Sincerely,

Heather Kronewetter

2655 Oakstone Drive
Columbus, OH 43231
614-865-4313
hkronewetter@oakstonecs.org



